
OIG Management Alert
March 11, 2020

Case # 20-0019-I 





This matter is being referred to you as the appropriate management official to respond in writing to Inspector 
General Isabel Mercedes Cumming by April 11, 2020 indicating what you have done to address this Management 
Alert.  

 

EXHIBITS 

I. City VOiP lines Spreadsheet3

cc: Mayor Bernard C. "Jack" Young 
Comptroller, Joan Pratt 
Mayor's Chief of Staff Kim Morton 
City Solicitor, Dana Moore 

3 The OIG called each line directly. Lines highlighted in yellow were in service. 
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